
Hi everyone, my name is Miss Taylor and I am 
the learning manager for Physical Education, 
both myself and the fabulous Miss Reeves teach 
PE at Hillcrest and we are looking forward to 
teaching you a range of different activities over 
the year such as netball, football, gymnastics, 
badminton, basketball, rounders, athletics, 
cricket and much more. We have lots of clubs 
and teams you can join and inter-form 
competitions throughout the year. The aim is to 
learn, enjoy and participate to the best of your 
ability. Your PE lessons will take place both 
indoors and outdoors and will focus on health 
related learning and helps you develop lots of 
lifelong skills and routines around being active. 
Your lessons will all be practical in nature. You 
will also have the opportunity to participate in 
many different sports trips, national and 
international residential trips.


